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LEGAL NOTICE  
GLEN RIDGE BOARD OF EDUCATION 

PUBLIC HEARING 
Regarding Superintendent’s Employment Contract 

Please take notice that, at its regularly scheduled meeting on June 15, 2020, the Glen Ridge Board of 
Education (hereinafter referred to as the “Board”) shall meet for the purpose of renegotiating, amending 
or otherwise altering the terms of the employment contract with the Superintendent of Schools. 

At this hearing, members of the public are invited to submit public comments regarding this topic. The 
Board, pursuant to N.J.S.A. 10:4-12(b), the “Open Public Meetings Act,” shall not publicly discuss 
personnel matters and shall not respond to comments made by members of the public. The Board will 
give all comments appropriate consideration. 

Please be aware that the subject of this hearing retains the right of privacy and shall retain all rights 
regarding defamation and slander according to the laws of New Jersey. The Board shall not be held liable 
for comments made by members of the public. 

Due to the current State of Emergency in accordance with N.J.S.A. 10:4–8(b), and guidance from the New 
Jersey Department of Community Affairs, Division of Local Government Services, the Board will hold 
the meeting remotely; executive session at 5:30 PM, public session at 6:30 PM. The agenda and details on 
how to access and participate in the public meeting through remote means will be listed on the District 
Website, www.glenridge.org, in the “Board of Education” section under the “Meetings/2019-2020 
Meetings” section. The Public may participate in the meeting remotely or via a call-in number. Please 
note that the Board of Education will not be present at the Glen Ridge High School Media Center at 200 
Ridgewood Avenue, Glen Ridge, NJ. 

Barbara Murphy 
Business Administrator/Board Secretary 
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